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Dear Parents, 

I am sure you have been following the news in relation to school closures.  

 

We have now received confirmation from the Department of Education that all 

schools will have the half-term holiday break extended from 19th to 30th 

October.  

 

All Schools will be closed to all pupils during these two weeks including for 

vulnerable children and children of key workers. Schools will reopen on 

Monday, 2 November.  

As this is an extension of the half-term break, it is not intended to be used for 

remote learning and therefore there will not be online provision through Google 

Classroom (KS3/4) or Seesaw (KS1/2). 

Kind Regards, 

 

Ioannis Skarmoutsos (Principal, Longstone School) 

 

 


